Exhibit 1

In connection with this renewal application for Station WG2XZT, this is to confirm that the
following US government contracts (and any associated active delivery orders thereunder)
remain associated with the operations under this license:

- FA8620-11-G-4029
- FAR628-16-G-3028

In addition, the contract POC information remains as follows:

Mr. Brian McCarty

GS-13 USAF AFMC 645 AESG/WIJPC
937-225-2368
brian.mccarty.7(@us.af.mil

As the license will continue to be used to also support internal research and development efforts,
there should be no change to the XT Station Class.
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